
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

May 27, 2021 

Middlesex Centre Fire Department 

Attention:  Fire Chief Colin Toth 

Delivered via email 

 

Dear Fire Chief Toth, 

With the close of the school year just weeks away, the London District Catholic 
School Board of Trustees (LDCSB) wants to recognize the excellent and ongoing 
services of your fire fighters and support staff and thank you for keeping our 
students, families, staff, and all community members safe, and helping those in 
crisis, during these very challenging times. 

As one of our first-line responders and community partners your contributions are 
invaluable. Too often we forget to say thank you and take for granted the people 
and organizations that allow us to feel safe and be safe. The women and men who 
serve under you deserve our LDCSB deliberately expressed thanks, gratitude, and 
deep respect for the work they do. 

I hope you will share our thanks with those women and men and let them know we 
are aware of their tireless efforts on our behalf and we are very grateful. 

My best regards, 

 
Linda Steel 

Chair, London District Catholic School Board 

519-681-5697 

pdgi@sympatico.ca lsteel@ldcsb.ca 
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